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“Stop Illegals from Voting and Block The Biden-Harris Omnibus”

WASHINGTON, D.C. — Today, the House Freedom Caucus released the following
official position urging Republican leadership to use our leverage in the September
spending fight to prevent non-citizens from voting in our elections and ensure
Democrats cannot undermine President Trump’s second term with a “lame duck”
omnibus in December.

“The House Freedom Caucus believes that House Republicans should return to
Washington to continue the work of passing all 12 appropriations bills to cut spending
and advance our policy priorities.

If unsuccessful, in the inevitability that Congress considers a Continuing Resolution,
government funding should be extended into early 2025 to avoid a lame duck omnibus
that preserves Democrat spending and policies well into the next administration.

Furthermore, the Continuing Resolution should include the SAVE Act – as called for by
President Trump – to prevent non-citizens from voting to preserve free and fair elections
in light of the millions of illegal aliens imported by the Biden-Harris administration over
the last four years.”
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